
                                           

Christmas Fayre 2023 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
This year our Christmas Fayre will be held on Friday 1st December at 3.30pm. 
The children will finish school at the normal time on this day. 
 
On Friday 24th November we will be having a non-uniform day. 
 
We are asking for any donations of: 
Chocolate from Nurseries and Reception classes 
Sweets from Years 1 & 2 
Toiletries, Gift sets etc. from Years 3 and 4 
Any of the above from Year 5 & 6 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support.  
 
Mrs Leigh (Headteacher) 
 

Christmas Party Dates 
 

 Monday 18th December – Reception & Year 1 
 

 Tuesday 19th December –Years 2 & 3 
 
 Wednesday 20th December – Year 6   

 
 Thursday 21st December - Years 4 & 5 

 
 Young Explorers & Nursery – Dates to be confirmed. 

 
Children may come in non-uniform, Christmas Jumper or party clothes 
on the day of their party. 


